
BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT 

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 20, 2022 

6:00 P.M.- 8:00 P.M. 

  

Dear Parents and/or Guardians,  

     You are cordially invited to attend our Back-to-School Night, which is scheduled for Tuesday, 
September 20, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. in the gymnasium. Please enter through door 6 which is located in 
the rear of the building at the end of the blacktop. Parking will be available on the blacktop through 
Whitehead Ave. 

    We will introduce our Wilson Elementary School faculty and Mrs. Sherryl Laylock, our PTO Co-
President. All staff will be introduced during the program before returning to their classrooms to 
share with you the programs and activities that make Wilson School a great place to learn.  

The schedule is as follows: 

                   6:00 p.m. – 6:25 p.m.    Introduction of Staff                                              

                                                         PTO Co-President                                                        

                   6:35 p.m. – 7:05 p.m.    Session I 

                   7:10 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.    Session II 

Please keep in mind this is an introduction for you to meet your child’s teacher and to acquaint 
yourself with the academic expectations. A parent/teacher conference will be scheduled in the future. 

We are looking forward to an exciting school year! 

Sincerely, 

Timothy J. Byrne 

Principal 

 


